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• Learning at Lincoln –  
o 81% of our students are now participating in the blended model of in-person and virtual 

learning  
o 19% of our students have continued to stay with the all virtual learning model   

 
• Healthy at School - Our LES staff, teachers, students, and families continue to do an amazing 

job ensuring safety on campus.  We continue to practice healthy at school protocols and 
procedures - mask wearing at all times, safe social distancing, temperature checks, medical 
notes to return to school, enhanced cleaning, etc.  We are proud of everyone’s efforts to keep 
our school the safest and best place for everyone to work, learn, and grow.   
 

• Wednesdays at Lincoln  
o Intervention Wednesdays –  

Each Wednesday at Lincoln, general education and special education teachers are 
working with students needing individualized interventions in reading and math. Each 
grade level has developed: 
 a listing of targeted students – students whose recent school-wide benchmark 

assessments show them below grade level in math and/or reading 
 a consistent schedule for the students that can easily be done at school or 

virtually 
 a plan to address and implement individualized instruction to address needed 

skills 
o Gifted and Talented – Our gifted and talented teachers meet virtually every Wednesday 

morning with identified students to ensure they are getting their enrichments for all 
subjects.  These very engaging sessions are impressive and always well attended by our 
students.   
 
 

• Scholastic Book Fair –  
The Scholastic Book Fair gifted by The Scripps Howard Foundation was a HUGE success. All in-
person and virtual learners received FIVE books of their choice from this generous fair.  We are 
incredibly grateful for this gift, and also to Mrs. Blosser and Mrs. Sharon for running the fair for 
the students.  The next gifted book fair for every LES student will be held this January when 
students will AGAIN receive FIVE brand new Scholastic books of their choice.   
 

• LES Virtual Clubs –  
Our virtual clubs are about to kick-off here at Lincoln. Students have had the opportunity to 
register for clubs and this week interested students will participate in our clubs’ initial meetings. 
All club sponsors will be offering their usual clubs and have developed unique ways in order to 
present them virtually.   
 

 


